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Public Serbice Commission
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DATE: August 11, 1997

TO: Kay Flynn, Bureau Chief, Records and Reporting

FROM: Ann Shelfer, Regulatory Analyst Supervisor, Division of Communications qu

RE: Request for Return of Document No. 07427-97 to Northeast Florida Telephone
Company, Inc.

Northeast Florida Telephone Company, Inc. has requested the rewrn of Document
Number 07427-97 filed in Docket Number 990172-TP. This Document was not entered
into the Record, therefore, it can be returned to the Company.
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